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CU-Data Upgrade Rescheduled [1]

August 15, 2024 by Sarju Khadka [2]

The planned upgrade for the CU-Data reporting system – originally set for Wednesday 
evening, August 14 – has been rescheduled to Thursday evening, August 15.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. You can do so by sending us 
an email at sarju.khadka@cu.edu [3].
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